
 

 

 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION_________________________________________________________ 

On January 19, 2016, the Historic Preservation Commission discussed the idea of planning a workshop 

to promote resources available to individuals who are contemplating exterior building 

restoration/repair projects.   

Prior to the February 16, 2016 meeting, the Commission requested staff to provide them with the 

pertinent documents from the 2012 Architecture of Color Workshop.  Attached to this memo are the 

following documents: 

 The workshop agenda 

 The workshop summary 

 Attendance sheet 

 Pictures of workshop displays 

 Press release 

 Meeting room contract 

  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
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